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Top DEP Stories 
 
Bradford Era: Non-flushable items cause problems in sewer systems 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/non-flushable-items-cause-problems-in-sewer-
systems/article 3b9cd3d3-eb0e-51ab-8bc6-2ad580aae024.html 
  
Kane Republican: State begins black fly suppression (pg 8) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-04-30-2020.pdf 
  
Ridgway Record: Non-flushable items cause problems in sewer systems (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%2004-30-20.pdf 
  
Times Observer: ‘It can wreak havoc’: DEP says, don’t flush the wipes! 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/04/it-can-wreak-havoc-dep-says-dont-flush-
the-wipes/ 
  
exploreVenango: DEP Reminds Everyone flushing Non-flushable Items May Cause Sewer Problems 
http://explorevenango.com/1dep-reminds-everyone-flushing-non-flushable-items-may-cause-sewer-
problems/ 
  
exploreJefferson: DEP Reminds Everyone flushing Non-flushable Items May Cause Sewer Problems 
https://www.explorejeffersonpa.com/1dep-reminds-everyone-flushing-non-flushable-items-may-cause-
sewer-problems/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: DEP: Disinfectant wipes, nonflushable items causing problems in sewer systems 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/dep-disinfectant-wipes-nonflushable-items-causing-problems-in-
sewer-systems/article 34ac60a4-f4fc-509a-812d-01d40a01362c.html 
  
CBS21: Pennsylvania officials say non-flushable items causing problems in sewer systems 
https://local21news.com/news/local/pennsylvania-officials-say-non-flushable-items-causing-problems-
in-sewer-systems 
  
WGAL: Disposable wipes, gloves, masks causing problems for local water utilities 
https://www.wgal.com/article/disposable-wipes-gloves-masks-causing-problems/32318908 
 
Tribune-Review: DEP: Stop flushing cleaning wipes and similar products 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200429/dep-stop-flushing-cleaning-wipes-and-similar-products  
 
KDKA Radio: PA DEP Reminds Residents That 'Flushable' Wipes Are Not Flushable 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/pa-dep-reminds-residents-flushable-wipes-are-not-flushable 
 
WJAC: Pennsylvania officials say non-flushable items causing problems in sewer systems 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/pennsylvania-officials-say-non-flushable-items-causing-problems-in-
sewer-systems 
 



KDKA: Pa. DEP: More People Are Flushing ‘Non-Flushable’ Items Like Wipes During The Coronavirus 
Pandemic, Causing Problems In Sewer Systems 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/04/29/pennsylvania-department-of-energy-flushable-wipes-
clogs/ 
 
Penn State News: World Campus students help Pennsylvania boroughs make climate action plans 
https://news.psu.edu/story/617610/2020/04/29/academics/world-campus-students-help-pennsylvania-
boroughs-make-climate 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Quarry will appeal mining permit revocation 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/quarry-will-appeal-mining-permit-
revocation/article d16d6363-df64-5732-9dc2-d74e15a4c286.html 
 
Standard-Speaker: Grant program aims to eliminate food waste, prevent farm losses 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/grant-program-aims-to-eliminate-food-waste-prevent-farm-
losses-1.2623397 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Another path to cleaner air  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/04/30/Another-path-to-cleaner-
air/stories/202004290108 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Post-Gazette: Time outdoors is vital during this time 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/04/30/Time-outdoors-is-vital-during-this-
time/stories/202004300059 
 
Post-Gazette: Parks Conservancy CEO to take 6-month personal leave 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/04/29/Jayne-Miller-Pittsburgh-Parks-Conservancy-CEO-
six-month-personal-leave/stories/202004290140 
 
Post-Gazette: Brookline urban farm idea on hold 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/04/29/Brookline-Memorial-Park-urban-farm-Pittsburgh-
City-Council-Anthony-Coghill/stories/202004280100 
 
Tribune-Review: Lower Burrell park trails to reopen Friday, other amenities to remain closed 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/lower-burrell-park-trails-to-reopen-friday-other-
amenities-to-remain-closed/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy debuts ‘Parks on the Go’ digital education program 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-parks-conservancy-debuts-parks-on-the-go-
digital-education-program/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy leader takes leave 



https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-parks-conservancy-leader-takes-leave/ 
 
Daily American: Trails offer ways to shed bad days 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/columns/trails-offer-ways-to-shed-bad-
days/article 5ac307dc-899c-11ea-8cc8-5b024c54e276.html 
 
Energy 
 
Indiana Gazette: Thousands without power in Indiana Borough and White Township 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/thousands-without-power-in-indiana-borough-and-white-
township/article 2292edb0-8a5e-11ea-87cb-0f7cd83242d8.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Businessmen wrangle with former lawyers in alternative-energy fraud case 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/businessmen-wrangle-with-former-lawyers-in-
alternative-energy-fraud-case/article 8b351316-8a2c-11ea-8c9c-0fbbc084b09e.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Terry Jarrett | Will electricity be affordable in post-COVID America?  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/terry-jarrett-will-electricity-be-affordable-in-post-covid-
america/article 070f05e0-8a56-11ea-b536-6b511300a98e.html 
 
Penn State News: Energy, environmental strategic planning community forums announced for May; 
community invited to virtually participate 
https://news.psu.edu/story/617435/2020/04/27/sustainability/energy-environmental-strategic-
planning-community-forums 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Standard-Speaker: ENVIRONMENTAL CLEAN-UP: Car crashes into Turkey Hill gas pump 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/car-crashes-into-turkey-hill-gas-pump-1.2623346 
 
Mining 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Quarry will appeal mining permit revocation 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/quarry-will-appeal-mining-permit-revocation/article 4d1e5226-
8a55-11ea-80e7-f32157e31cd7.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Kane Republican: Can the Earth Breathe Deeply as Oil Use Crashes? (pg 3) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-04-30-2020.pdf 
 
The Guardian: Shell cuts dividend for first time since 1945 amid oil price collapse 
https://www.theguardian.com/business/2020/apr/30/shell-cuts-dividend-for-first-time-since-1945-
amid-oil-price-collapse 
 
The Guardian: Covid-19 crisis will wipe out demand for fossil fuels, says IEA 
https://www.theguardian.com/business/2020/apr/30/covid-19-crisis-demand-fossil-fuels-iea-
renewable-electricity 



 
Reuters: Exclusive: Chesapeake Energy preparing bankruptcy filing 
https://www.reuters.com/article/us-chesapeake-enrgy-bankruptcy-exclusive/exclusive-chesapeake-
energy-preparing-bankruptcy-filing-idUSKBN22B31M 
 
Inside Climate News: Developers Put a Plastics Plant in Ohio on Indefinite Hold, Citing the Covid-19 
Pandemic 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/24042020/coronavirus-pandemic-plastics-ohio-indefinite-hold 
 
Waste 
 
Times Observer: City Plans to reopen compost site May 8 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/04/city-plans-to-reopen-compost-site-may-8/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Waste Management resuming yard waste, bulk pickup items 
https://northjournal.triblive.com/collection-of-yard-waste-bulk-items-scheduled-to-resume-in-
mccandless/ 
 
Water 
 
Kane Republican: Large water main break prompts evacuations; cause unknown (pg 8) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-04-30-2020.pdf 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: What you can flush, and what you can’t, right now 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/can-you-flush-wipes-coronavirus-covid19-toilet-sewer-20200429.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: What's the difference between a flood watch and warning? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/whats-the-difference-between-a-flood-watch-and-
warning/article bdf09d7e-8adc-11ea-abd2-93dea855481f.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania American Water seeks 24% rate hike over 2 years to upgrade 
infrastructure 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pennsylvania-american-water-seeking-24-rate-hike-over-2-years-to-
upgrade-infrastructure/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania American Water submits rate increase request to Pennsylvania 
Public Utility Commission 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/04/30/pennsylvania-american-water-submits-rate-
increase.html  
  
WPXI: Pennsylvania American proposing rate increase for water, sewer customers 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county/pennsylvania-american-proposing-rate-increase-
water-sewer-customers/6VD7RR565ZHPRGWMO6744ILC2E/  
 
WTAE: Pennsylvania American Water requests rate increase 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-american-water-requests-rate-increase/32325620 
 



Lock Haven Express: Heavy rains expected today; flooding possible 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/04/heavy-rains-expected-today-flooding-possible/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Times Observer: Burn ban lifted after midnight Thursday 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/04/burn-ban-lifted-at-midnight-thursday/ 
 
WFMZ: RPA to resume street-sweeping enforcement in Reading 
https://www.wfmz.com/health/coronavirus/rpa-to-resume-street-sweeping-enforcement-in-
reading/article 421e70c4-8a4e-11ea-84cf-0ba0c72240a4.html 
 
The Guardian: Trump seizes on pandemic to speed up opening of public lands to industry 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/apr/30/public-lands-sale-trump-coronavirus-
environmental-regulations 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Back to Work 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/04/30/getting-back-on-track-construction-firms-
try-to.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: Infrastructure investments build our future 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-infrastructure-investments-build-our-
future/article 55cca49a-8960-11ea-a506-7be4ecd8720e.html 
 
KDKA: ‘$10,000 Pumped Into The Manure Pit’: Clayholm Farms Say With Restaurants Closed, They Have 
Too Much Milk And Not Enough Demand 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/04/29/armstrong-county-dairy-farm-dumping-milk/ 


